
From: Pharmcourse@infinityconferences.com
To: All participants who claimed CME credit in the course
Subject: CME Course Assessment: 2022-23 Principles of Pediatric Clinical Pharmacology Series

Thank you for attending the 2022-23 Principles of Pediatric Clinical Pharmacology Lecture Series and 
claiming CME credit for one or more lectures.

As part of our agreement with Johns Hopkins University to award CME credits, we request that you 
answer a few questions about your experience with the course.

Please complete the survey at the link below and reach out to us at 
pharmcourse@infinityconferences.com if you have any questions.

Course Evaluation Form: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2022-23CME

The 2023-24 course will begin in October and we hope you will join us once again!
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